
Message From The Chapter President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

USA Dance Ocala Schedule 
 

Tuesday, March 7th 
    Music by: Gail and Alan (The Keichers, Jr.) 

 � Lesson by Ed and Louise Hanlon 
 

Tuesday, March 21st   
Music by: Greg Nelson and Rachel Palmeri    
St. Patty's Day theme � Lesson by Ed and Louise Hanlon 

 

         Location: Armenian American Hall, 8831 SE 58th Avenue (Baseline Rd), Ocala, FL 
Members: $8.00; Non-Members: $10.00.  Dance lesson 7-7:30; Dance 7:30-10 PM 

                       President's Message continued on page 2 

Our February 7th Lady in Red dance was a big hit with many new 
faces attending.  It’s always a delight to see newcomers join in the 
fun.  New to us, and for the first time as DJ’s, we featured Greg and 
Rachel playing the music.   They took on all the positions for the 
evening acting as DJ’s, Dance Instructors and treated us to a 
spectacular showcase performing the American/Argentine Tango.  
One of the best we’ve seen.  We had many compliments on the music 
which kept many dancing to the end of the evening.  

Greg Nelson and Rachel Palmieri perform an 
American/Argentine Tango showcase

Greg and Rachel taught a Rumba lesson with 
some interesting walk-walk steps.  Now we 
need to practice what we’ve learned.  That’s 
always an important part of learning something 
new…repetition.  Unfortunately, many of you 
missed a great dance due to illnesses.  There 
seems to be so many dealing with colds, the 
flu, etc. however, it is best to stay home when 
you are not feeling well rather than sharing it 
with others.  
 

Another announcement as a reminder to those 
who would like to join our Ocala Chapter USA 
Dance organization at the annual Dance Spree 
Weekend held in Daytona Florida on Friday & 
Saturday April 28th & 29th. We would like to 
be well represented for the evening event 
where each chapter carries their chapter 
banner. 

The Fox  Trot ter  
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2017 Board of 
Directors  

 

PRESIDENT: 
Pat Vollmann.........307-8486 
 

VICE PRESIDENT: 
Dennis Rose .........425-0500 
 

SECRETARY 
Gail DiCorcia........861-8542 
 

TREASURER 
David Daggett ..... 414-5974 
 

Board Member 
Joy Schimborski 
 

Board Member at Large 
Norma Wayland 
 

Board Member at Large 
Janice Roback 
 
COMMITTEES: 
 

Hospitality 
Open position 
 

Music 
Pat Vollmann 
 

Membership 
Open position 
 

Website 
Joy Schimborski 
 

Newsletter 
Dennis Rose 
 
 
Note: Your Board needs 
volunteers for small set-up 
or clean-up tasks at the 
dances. Please contact any 
board member to apply.  
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Messages From USA Dance Ocala Board of Directors 

 
From The Desk of the Membership Chairman: Please continue to support the Ocala Chapter by renewing your 
membership either on line at USADance.org, or bring your check to our next dance with a Completed Application. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Secretary’s Message:  Happy Birthday to our March dancers. 
If you have a special anniversary or birthday coming up, please let us know so that we may send you a 
congratulatory card from the Chapter.  Thank you. 
 
Note: USA Dance Ocala board meetings are held on the Wednesday immediately following our second dance of 
every month. The February Board Meeting will be held March 22nd at the Belleview Library at 10:30 AM. 
 
Do You Know Someone who is Sick or Distressed? 
Please report all cases of distress, illness, or hospitalization of a fellow member to the chapter secretary:  
We cannot comfort distressed members if we are not informed, so please communicate with us in this matter. 

President's Message continued from page 1 
For the past two years we’ve had good representation from our chapter and we would like to continue with an even 
larger group.  
The price of $149 includes Friday night Lesson & Dinner Dance Team Matches, Exhibitions, Jack & Jill contest, 
and 14 workshops all day Saturday with Lunch and Semi-Formal Dinner Dance Saturday night.  It’s held at the 
Gold Star Ballroom with a beautiful 4200 sq. ft. floating floor.  See one of us if you are interested.   
The popular brother/sister band Starburst once again treated us to some great music at our February 21st dance.  
Greg and Rachel continued to expand on their first Rumba lesson from the last dance.   
Dorothy Hefferon has resigned from the board due to other commitments.  She has been doing so much to set up 
all the Hors d'oeuvres at each dance as well as cleaning up at the end of the evening.  We thank her for all her hard 
work and commitment to the chapter. She will be missed but we hope she comes back to visit and dance with us.  
As a result of the lack of participation and volunteers needed to continue these free Goodies.  We are asking you to 
bring your own snacks for yourselves, your table or as a snack for everyone to share and be sure to pick up your 
dish when leaving.  Please push in chairs and clear your table and place trash in the can near the kitchen.  This will 
help save time in the clean up process at the end of the night.    
We’re happy to announce that we will be starting the beginner dance lessons on March 7th.  See the flyer below for 
more details.  Come on out and get started. 
Until next time…keep on dancin’.                       Pat 

Greg Nelson and Rachel Palmieri    Ed and Louise Hanlon 
 

Free Half-hour 
Dance Lesson
Immediately before each 

USA Dance the lesson starts 
at 7:00 pm. The dance 

starts at 7:30 pm  
at the Armenian Hall. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SEE AND BE SEEN - USA Dance Ocala  
a MONTH BY MONTH 2017 PHOTO HISTORY. aRE YOU IN IT? 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Please Support the Businesses That Support Us 

 Belleview Car Wash & Detailing – Hwy 441 Belleview 
 Del Webb Spruce Creek Country Club – Eagle Ridge Golf Course – Hwy 441 Summerfield 
 Francesco’s Restaurant – Hwy 441 Summerfield (Baylee Plaza) 
 Harry’s Restaurant – Ocala Downtown Square  
 Pasta Faire Restaurant – Hwy. 441 Belleview 
 Horse Country Carriage Company (Kimie Carp) - Ocala 
 Topper’s Restaurant - Del Webb Spruce Creek Country Club – Hwy 441 Summerfield 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AREA DANCE CONTACT INFORMATION: 

www.usadanceocala.com 

 

USA Dance Ocala Chapter, Armenian American Cultural Society, 8831 SE 58th Ave, Ocala FL 

USA Dance Spirit of Citrus Kellner Auditorium 102 Civic Cir, Beverly Hills FL PH 344-1383 

USA Dance Orlando –  Maitland Presbyterian Church Gym, call John Davis 407-614-3472 

ALL PHONE NUMBERS HAVE AREA CODE OF 352 UNLESS OTHERWISE NOTED.   
Every effort is made to list correct information. Please report any discrepancies to the Editor. 

Advertise in the USA Dance Ocala Newsletter
AD SIZE          NUMBER OF MONTHS    TOTAL COST          COST/MONTH 

1/8 PAGE   THREE MONTHS        $30.00                   $10.00 

1/8 PAGE                    SIX MONTHS         $50.00                   $8.33 

1/8 PAGE   TWELVE MONTHS        $90.00   $7.50 

1/4 PAGE  ONE MONTH         $18.00                   $18.00 

1/4 PAGE  TWO MONTHS         $30.00   $15.00 

1/4 PAGE  THREE MONTHS         $40.00   $13.33 

1/2 PAGE  ONE MONTH          $35.00   $35.00 

1/2 PAGE  TWO MONTHS          $60.00   $30.00 

1/2 PAGE  THREE MONTHS          $75.00   $25.00 

FULL PAGE  ONE MONTH          $60.00   $60.00 

FULL PAGE  TWO MONTHS          $100.00   $50.00 

FULL PAGE  THREE MONTHS          $120.00   $40.00 

Prices Effective through December 2017. 

NEWSLETTER AD INQUIRIES Contact: Pat Vollmann 352-307-8486 

Attention USA Dance Ocala Members 
Our Chapter Needs Volunteers 

 

Our USA Dance Ocala Chapter exists and operates solely because of our volunteers.  
These are the people who are willing to give some time. As the saying goes, more hands make 

 the load lighter. Please consider becoming an important part of our Chapter by volunteering.  
 There are a lot of small tasks where we can use your help, and you can choose what you'd like to 
 do and when you do it.  If you would be interested in being a volunteer, please contact 

  President, Pat Vollmann (352-307-8486). 

http://www.usadanceocala.com/�


 

     PM RESPIRATORY SERVICES, INC. 

               3306 SW 26th Ave. Suite 402  
                            Ocala, FL 34474      

                                       (352) 237-4545 
               
                Homecare Medical Supplies 

 CPAP Machines, Masks and Supplies 
 Oxygen 
 We handle Medicare, Medicaid and multiple    

insurance companies to process claims. 

We are a locally owned medical supply company in Ocala, 
Florida. Call us for a detailed description of the medical 
equipment offered or to discus your insurance questions and 
medical supply needs. 
 

 

   CPAP Special sale:  ResMed model S9  
                        only $950.00 

                                                                                                                                                          
   
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 


